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December 18, 2020 
 

 

Dear Dr. Paula Skye Tallman, 

 

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for the extraordinary service that you provided to 

Current Anthropology over the past two years as a Corresponding Editor. CA currently receives 

more than 200 submissions per year and publishes six volumes per year, easily being one of the 

most labor-intensive journals in the discipline. Thank you for offering critical support that enables 

publication of high-quality materials in our journal.  

 

At this time, I would like to ask if you would be able to continue serving as a Corresponding Editor 

for two more years.   

 

As you know, Corresponding Editors are primarily responsible for:  

 

• Recommending appropriate reviewers in their subfield of expertise.  

• Serving as reviewers for articles in their subfield. (You will receive no more than two 

articles per year to review.)  

 

Please let me know at your earliest convenience if we can extend your appointment term as a 

Corresponding Editor.  

 

Sincerely,  

  

Laurence Ralph  
Professor of Anthropology  

Princeton University  
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